
27th April 1934.

Ky dear Steel,

With reference to our correspondence as to 
the Parasitology broadcasts, there has apparently been 
so e difficulty and a good deal of delay over this matter 
previously.

Unfortunately, Dr. Parnell, who was actually 
in charge of the work in Northern Quebec, is now away 
and in his absence it will oe inpoeeible to got the 
broadcasts written before ilay 12th.

Yours sincerely.

new

V ilfrid Bovey.

Colonel W. A. Steel, B.C.,
Canadian Radio Broadcastinp Commission, 
Ottawa, Ont.


